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April 4, 2014
Dear KR Families,

After a seemingly never ending winter, we are so glad that spring is finally here and are looking forward to playing outside in the beautiful warm weather these coming weeks.
As always, KR has been a busy place. We celebrated spring’s arrival with spring hats. We also began “Wacky Watercolor Wednesdays” by reading Hopper Hunts for Spring, a beautifully written and illustrated book by Marcus Pfister, about a bunny looking for spring. We then painted our own illustrations for the book with watercolors like Mr. Pfister did. This week we read one of Mrs. Rafsky’s favorites for Wacky Watercolor Wednesday, Miss Rumphius, by Barbara Cooney.

We have been comparing non-fiction and fiction books through our study of dinosaurs, and are all becoming dinosaur experts. We have discussed the difference between carnivores, herbivores and omnivores. In the LMC Mrs. Robinson read us If the Dinosaurs Came Back, by Bernard Most. We then did a rewrite of the book and each created our own page on KidPix. 
KR continues to be writers.  We spent several weeks writing “How To’s”, teaching “the aliens” how to do something. We have just finished writing “All Abouts”, non-fiction books that teach all about a certain topic. After vacation, we will write poetry!
In math we have been building numbers in the teens and twenties, and will begin addition and subtraction next.

When we come back from vacation we will celebrate Earth Week. We will discuss the importance of taking care of Mother Earth. We will also be talking about plants and even planting some seeds of our own.

Your child is bringing a bag of books home today to share over vacation. I know you are as proud of their reading accomplishments as I am. Enjoy!
Have a safe and joyful vacation! 




Fondly,





Kathy

KR continues to be writers. We spent several days writing tongue twisters with our names:  Mrs. Trupp teaches tough topics to twenty-two terrible twins.
